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TO: University of Idaho Faculty and Staff

FROM: Dan Ewart, Vice President for Infrastructure and Chief
Information Officer

DATE: October 11, 2017

SUBJECT: Ul Conducting Search for Chief Information Officer

For the last two years, | have served as the vice president for
Infrastructure and the chief information officer for the University
of Idaho.

Now, in order to best move the university forward in achieving its
strategic goals, we are seeking to hire a_full-time chief
information officer (ClIO). The new CIO will report to me and will
oversee the recently restructured Information Technology Services
area.

The search for a ClO is now underway. The search committee is
being chaired by Cami McClure, executive director of Events and
Support Services. She and her committee have an aggressive hiring
timeline, and I’d like to thank them for their time, commitment
and leadership.

The committee is excited about the robust and highly qualified
CIO applicant pool. We strongly encourage you to come meet the
CIO finalists when they visit campus for interviews.

Here’s the hiring timeline:

¢ Now until mid-October: Applicant screening and initial
interviews.

¢ End of October: Selected candidates invited to Ul campus for
in-person interviews with committee and university
community.

e Early January: New CIO starts position.

More information about the search, including the schedule of open
forums, will be sent out as soon as it is available.

We look forward to having a new CIO join our Vandal community.
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